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03/07/2023  10:33:252023/1991/P OBJ robert mc cracken I object.

1. Neals Yard is already far too congested. It is very difficult at times to get to Seven Dials Court where I live. 

The Neals Yard entrance is the only safe access with bike, baggage or pram. 

2. The gorilla statues would be out of keeping with the character of the Yard

3 The installation of the statues would be a harmful continuation of the harmful process of converting the area 

into a mall.

4 If the statues are to be permitted then at least 4 chairs and 1 table per each statue should be removed

03/07/2023  11:19:142023/1991/P OBJ A T Neal's Yard is a very constrained space, and there are already approved applications for restaurants to put 

chairs and tables additionally in the centre of the yard. During covid local residents struggled to enter their 

homes, particularly with buggies/bicycles etc due to all the chairs and tables

It's impossible to understand the impact of something like this without a clear plan of the yard including 

previously approved chairs and tables and to put sensible walkways around it. Equally, a margin should be put 

around any sculpture like this as it will likely invite people to crowd around it and take photos etc, taking up 

more space.

I cannot see that there would be space for this and think it will block residents access
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